



Rev. Douglas R. McNeill Episcopal Vicar for Temporal Affairs

1 Bayard Drive Saint John, NB E2L 3L5 Tel (506) 653-0783 • Fax (506) 649-8546 E-mail: dmcneill@dioceseofsaintjohn.org

## MEMORANDUM

**TO:** Pastors, Administrators, Chairs of Parish Finance Councils

FROM: Fr. Doug McNeill DATE: June 13, 2018

**RE:** Realignment financial procedures and information for the merging of

parishes document

After consultation with members of the finance office and members of his curia, Bishop Harris and I are pleased to include with this memo "Realignment financial procedures and information for the merging of parishes". We ask that this document be reviewed by you and your finance committee prior to the regional/zone meetings that will take place in late June and July.

This is an initial document and additional information will be provided as planning for the realignment continues and questions received from parishes bring new issues to our attention.

I wish you all the best as we continue through the realignment process.